

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

January 14, 2015

Rachel Osdoba, Esq. Goetz & Eckland PA o/b/o Roger Hodge 43 Main Street SE, Ste 505 Minneapolis MN 55414 George A. LeTendre, Esq. o/b/o Mary and Thomas Murphy 3900 Northwoods Drive, Ste. 250 Saint Paul MN 55112

VIA EMAIL: george@letendrelaw.com

VIA EMAIL: rosdoba@goetzeckland.com

Re: Appeal for Properties at <u>642 Hall Avenue and 15 Baker Street West</u>

Dear Ms. Osdoba and Mr. LeTendre:

This is to confirm that on January 13, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council refer the matter back to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, May 5, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the issues at 642 Hall Avenue and 15 Baker Street West.

The City Council Public Hearing will be on Wednesday, January 21, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers; however, it will be continued to May 20, 2015.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

Craig Mashuga

cc: Steve Magner

Roger Hodge, 642 Hall Avenue, Saint Paul MN 55107

Mary and Thomas Murphy (email)